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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This filing is in response to your letter dated November 9, 2006, regarding the Commission's review of Our Common Values 

PAC's  ( the "PAC's")  October Quarterly Report (7/1/06 - 9/30/06). 

  

Due to clerical errors, the PAC incorrectly disclosed certain contributions to the Maffei for Congress Committee, the 

PAC has amended the 2006 October Quarterly Report and provided memo entries noting the following:  

 

The PAC intended that the contributions on 8/25/06 and 9/11/06 to Maffei for Congress Committee be reported as  

contributions to the general election . 

 

Further, the additional information requested as been added to the The PAC's legal service entry.  The amended October 

Quarterly report reflects these changes.   

 


